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03 May 2019 

 
Proposed Plan Change 45 
Upper Hutt City Council  
Private Bag 907 
UPPER HUTT  
 
By email to: Helen.Ellams@uhcc.govt.nz 
 
 

Dear Ms Ellams  

 

KiwiRail (submitter number 5) submissions on Proposed District Plan Change 45 Signs 
hearing 8th May 2019 

 

Further to your advice of the hearing on 26 February and the receipt of the s42RMA Officers report 
on 11 April with respect to the above, KiwiRail Holdings Limited (KiwiRail) wish to advise that it 
does not wish to attend the hearing and speak to its submission points. KiwiRail appreciates the 
opportunity to clarify our submission points on safety signs during the preparation of the s42A 
report.  

As we will not attend the hearing it is requested that this letter be tabled to confirm our agreement 
with the s42 report recommendations on our submissions/further submissions.  

Should you have any queries at all please contact me on (04) 4982127. 

 

Regards 

 

Pam Butler  

Senior RMA Advisor 

KiwiRail Holdings Limited  

 

 

 


